
 

Wyandot 6th Grade T-Shirts  

 

Dear Parents,         $9 

 
During the school year, the sixth grade will be participating in a variety of 
activities. The sixth-grade team wanted to give our 6th graders a chance to 
get a shirt to start off their time at Wyandot.  The T-shirts can be worn 
on any day or on designated days for school spirit.  And, until they outgrow 
them, the students can wear them when they are seventh and eighth 
graders! 
 
Students will be encouraged to wear them if we have any field trips this 
year. T-shirts are $9 each. Students will have other opportunities to get 
Wyandot Spirit wear throughout the year.  Our goal is to give our 6th 
graders a chance to get a shirt to start off their time at Wyandot.  When 
the t-shirts arrive, they will be distributed in Homeroom classes. 
 
The online website closes on Wednesday, September 17 at midnight.  
 
Please go to this website to order your t-shirt(s).  The website can also be 
found in the Wyandot Spotlight section. They are adult sizes S-3X.  
 
https://stores.inksoft.com/wyandot_middle_school/shop/home 
 
 

If it is easier, here is also a QR code  
to get you to the website.  

 
 
 
 
 

https://stores.inksoft.com/wyandot_middle_school/shop/home

